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Dear Parents/Carers; 
 

Autumn Term Parent-Teacher Meetings 
 
This term, Teachers across all year groups will be holding in-person Parent Meetings on the following 
dates, after school: 
 
Monday 3rd November 2025 - Thursday 6th November 2025 

Appointments will be available on each of these days from 3:30pm to 5:15pm. 

We hope you’ll be able to attend, as this will be a valuable opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, 
learning in school, and the curriculum. Teachers will also share information about any school-based 
interventions your child has been involved in this year so far. 

While you wait for your appointment, you’ll have the chance to look through your child’s school books 
and see some of the wonderful work they’ve been doing. 

The booking system for all meetings will go live in ParentMail on Monday 13th October at 10am. 
  
Please note that you will ONLY be able to book your parent meeting using our ParentMail app.  
 
Bumble Bees parents – Please note that appointments for Bumble Bees parents will need to be booked 
directly with Suzy / Lauren. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you at your chosen date/time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Paul Jordan, Headteacher

Bastable Avenue    
Barking 
Essex, IG11 0LG 
020 8270 4317 
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Rosa Corcoran-Jones  
Deputy Headteacher   
 
Adam Dobson  
Assistant Headteacher 


